Regular Monthly Meeting December 10, 2009

The regular monthly meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Thursday, December 10, 2009, 7:00 PM at the Shenango Township Municipal Building with Supervisors Bob Peters and William Albertini present.

The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag.

The minutes were read and approved from the previous meeting.

Motion by Mr. Peters second by Mr. Albertini to approve payment of the general fund expenses. Mr. Peters - Yes, Mr. Albertini - Yes

Motion by Mr. Peters second by Mr. Albertini to approve payment of the sewer fund expenses. Mr. Peters - Yes, Mr. Albertini - Yes

Motion by Mr. Peters second by Mr. Albertini to approve The Fields II A Subdivision, contingent upon satisfaction of reviewed items by the Lawrence County Planning Department. Mr. Peters – Yes, Mr. Albertini – Yes.

Public Comment:

Mr. Sam Garver, Dean Drive, asked if the area around Subway would be cleaned up due to the debris left by the vendors this summer. Mr. Peters stated that the vendor is question has been sent notice to remove his items. Mr. Garver also expressed his disapproval of the selection of a police superintendent.

Motion by Mr. Peters second by Mr. Albertini to adjourn.